
Public Notice

PROPOSED CHANGES TO 
THE ST. JOHN’S URBAN REGION 
REGIONAL PLAN

The Department of Municipal and Intergovernmental Affairs 
is proposing an amendment to the St. John’s Urban Region 
Regional Plan. The proposed amendment would update 
and replace the current regional plan map.  The proposed 
amendment is intended to reflect municipal plans that are 
currently in legal effect throughout the region.  

The proposed amendment is available for public review on 
the Department of Municipal and Intergovernmental Affairs 
website:  www.miga.gov.nl.ca/consultations.  For more 
information, please contact the Land Use Planning Division, 
Department of Municipal and Intergovernmental Affairs by 
phone 709.729.3090, or email MAinfo@gov.nl.ca

Comments regarding the proposed amendment should 
be submitted to the Department of Municipal and 
Intergovernmental Affairs by 12:00 noon on October 10, 2014:

Department of Municipal and Intergovernmental Affairs
Land Use Planning Division
West Block, Confederation Building
P.O. Box 8700
St. John’s, NL  A1B 4J6

T: 709.729.3090 
E: MAinfo@gov.nl.ca


